
Tuesday 4th March 

Trust Cheerleading event 

Parents Evening 330-730pm in school  

Wednesday 5th March 

Ash Wednesday Service 930am—all 

welcome  

Thursday 6th March 

World Book Day  

Y5/6 CSSP Dodgeball event at Holy 

Cross High School  

Friday 7th March 

Trust girls football event 

Mini First Aid Training Y2 /4/ 6 

Monday 10th March 

Y4 trip to Cuerden Valley  

Tuesday 11th  March 

Y2 trip to Beach School  

Wednesday 12th March 

CSSP Martial Arts Festival KS1 and 

KS2 

Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th  

SCARF workshops for whole school 

linked to Mental Health and Wellbe-

ing  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

An incredible first week back with some amazing experiences for our children. Our Young Voices 

choir were incredible and had an amazing time performing at COOP Live arena. Our children who 

represented St. Paul’s in London were fantastic and throughout the day several members of the pub-

lic commented on their positive behaviour and attitudes. A huge thanks to our staff who enable such 

events to be possible for our children and our incredibly supportive PTFA who without their financial 

support we could not run these events for our children for free.  

We are very proud of Rajveer, who has been offered a place at Bolton School Boys’Division. He has 

worked incredibly hard studying for the entrance examinations and has received one of the Head’s 

Academic Awards for his achievements in his examinations. Congratulations Rajveer.  

Our Year 6 children will also find out their high school choices for September 2025 this week. If you 

require any support or have any questions following receiving your child’s high school place, please 

contact the school office.  

This week, we have two special lunch events; Shrove Tuesday Pancakes on Tuesday 4th March and a 

special World Book Day lunch on Thursday 6th March. Please see flyers below for more information.  

Compass Bloom are running some more parent and carer workshops. One is linked to building confi-

dence and self esteem and the other one is linked to sleep. Please see flyers attached along with the 

newsletter for more information. We encourage parents and carers to make use of this free support.  

We look forward to welcoming you all into school on Tuesday 4th February for Parents Evening.  

Thank you for your continued support and remember if you need any support or guidance, please do 

not hesitate to contact the school office and arrange a meeting. We are always here to help.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Burger  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 3rd  2025 

Reception 94% 

Year 1 96% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 97% 

Year 5 93% 

Year 6 100% 

Whole School 96% 



March 3rd 2025 

ECO News  

Biodiversity is important for life on Earth and is necessary for all living things to survive and thrive.  

Community Leaders are asking for donations of pallets to make another bug hotel. To enrich our habitat we are also 

asking for rocks and logs to create rock and log piles for wildlife to hide in and around and perch on. We are also 

wondering if there are any green fingered plant enthusiasts who have any insect, butterfly and bee attracting flowers 

in their gardens that we could have a cutting from to put in our school grounds. 

Mrs Sanderson and the Community Leaders 

 

Please bring any pallets, rocks, logs and plant cuttings to the school office or contact the school office on bur-

sar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk or 01257 480276 to arrange a convenient time to drop them off. Many thanks for your sup-

port in developing our outside learning space.  


